SWAN HILL

RURAL CITY NEWS

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS PRESENTED
T0 THE COMMUNITY ON THE
LAST FRIDAY OF EVERY MONTH

EXCITING TIME FOR
ROBINVALE YOUTH

Robinvale Learning and Community Hub recently
hosted the inaugural meeting of the Robinvale
Youth Group Council - 11 years since the last

Youth Council in Robinvale!

The new Youth Council has been established as
the group wanted to take an active part within their
community.

They are hoping to initiate and support activities
and opportunities for young people in Robinvale.

FAIRFAX YOUTH INITIATIVE

Council’s Fairfax Youth Initiative will receive $251,000 under the Federal
Government’s Restart Investment to Sustain and Expand (RISE) Fund.

The funding will be used to create an inspiring and engaging festival for
young people, working alongside professional artists.

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY

Council celebrated the contribution of women in local government,
with a morning tea this International Women’s Day.

Currently, Council’s acting CEO and three out of four directors are

MICROCHIP YOUR PET FOR FREE

Residents have the chance to microchip their pets for free in
April, with an added bonus of free animal registrations until 10
April 2023.

For more information, please contact Council’s Regulatory

women, and half our managers are women! Women are taking on
a diverse range of careers - from finance to engineering, planning
and IT, running our livestock exchange, as well as aged care,
maternal and child health, human resources and risk management

Services on 5036 2346.

LOCAL ROADS AND
COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE
PROGRAM FUNDING

Council’s works schedule has been
confirmed for the following projects.

7 PROJECTS

Robinvale Leisure Centre Carpark
Nyah West Toilet Block Renewal

Swan Hill Leisure Centre -Swimming
Pool — Heated Water Supply and Pool
Plant Renewal

McCallum Street Footpath —Revitalisation
former Channel No. 9 site

Swan Hill Town Hall Exterior
Refurbishment

Lake Boga Southern Entrance
Beautification Project
¢ Robinvale Leisure Centre Internal Fitout

Funding received as part of the Local Roads and
Community Infrastructure Program (LRCI) - Phase 3.

all while juggling families and other commitments.

he Swan Hill Aerggl'rome‘.‘as‘ recently
iresealed with fresh line'markingsis

New posters have heen designed
and recently installed'at the
southern entrance to Swan Hill

Progress at the Swan Hill Soccer:
Pavilion continues

Monash Drive car parking
upgrade is progressing
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